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     GERRISH TOWNSHIP
David Udy, Supervisor
2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive

Roscommon, MI 48653

(989) 821-9313 (telephone)
(989) 821-8627 (fax)                                                                                  
supervisor@gerrishtownship.org
SUPERVISOR’S MONTHLY REPORT JUNE 13, 2023
· Several times last month I assisted new residents in obtaining trash and recycling containers.

· I had a few calls from residents requesting information relating to removal of dead trees from both their property and the road right-of-way as well.

· This past month I have been in contact with the Roscommon County Road Commission working to resolve two road issues.  One on Carlos near the Gerrish Township Park (standing water after rain) and the other on Fairway Drive (curb issue).  
· The township hall has been receiving a much-needed update with new paint, carpeting, and tile flooring in the meeting hall and kitchen.  Special thanks to both Clerk Squires and township maintenance manager Tony Ide for their work.  
· The new township security system is undergoing some final touches before going live.  Training for the township staff is scheduled to take place in July.  

· I want to make all Gerrish Township residents aware that the petition to establish special assessment district boundaries for Higgins Lake water levels has been filed, and the Circuit Court hearing is scheduled for September 15, 2023. Landowners within the proposed special assessment district will be mailed notice of the hearing. This is not sewer related. 
· I still receive phone calls and walk-ins requesting the latest information relating to the proposed sewer project.  Please note that the July GLUA board meeting is scheduled for July 10 at the Lyon Township Hall at 7:00 p.m.
David Udy

Gerrish Township Supervisor
